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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission — Region 1

475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, PA 19406-1415

TO: Donna M. Janda (7)\{:i Wc)éof](”()w()a}
State A ents Off S
USNRC Regionl | 03033453

Ph: 610-337-5371, Fax 610-337-5269,

Re:  Transfer of material license to the State of New Jersey

Dear Donna Janda,

It is the intent of my company to allow the NRC materials license that we now hold to be
transferred to the State of New Jersey, Bureau of Environmental Radiation.

1 have read the letter from Mr. Kinneman, director of Nuclear Materials Safety, and concluded
that none of our activities require dual licensing.

Please contact me at the QC Department numbers, or directly by cell at 732-522-0889, if there
is any further information or action required of me.

Thank you.
Sincerely,

Hdward E. Acquaro
Stavola Asphalt Company
Quality Control Manager — Radiation Safety Officer
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This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letter / application dated g L;(é S()q

and to inform you that your lefter / application will be transferred to the

I Commonwealth of NCQ/rCfSC\{ <

for technical review on . ;- in conjunction with th Statu { Commonwealth

of }\((0 h) /KG(QK\! becoming an Agreement State on
q\znlog

Any questions, please call th@/ Commonweatih of
“6&)%\”&6\‘# at /n_/)ai”' (‘%X/L{/ /ng

Your action has been assianed Mail Control Number ‘ L{ LJ{ {O (”

When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this-control number.

Sincerely,
Licensing Assistance Team Leader

NRC FORM 532A (R}
(10-2008) .



